Vote Yes to Move Newton Forward
To the editor:
I urge Newton citizens to vote YES on May 20th. 
The City faces financial difficulty, and without additional revenues this coming fiscal year we will have fewer teachers and more crowded classrooms for our children, fewer police to prevent as well as respond to crime, and poorer care for our streets, trees and parks. 
I am working with the Chair of the School Committee and the Mayor to establish to establish a Citizen Advisory Group, modeled on the Blue Ribbon Commission on the City’s Finances, to help find ways to save money and enhance services. But in the meantime, we must act now to assure the best future for our children, our families and our community.  

My wife, Sally, and I have lived in Newton for forty years, and we are grateful for the benefits of safe neighborhoods and good schools for our children. We are proud of our Garden City, and want it to stay a great place to live. 


Please join us in voting Yes on May 20th. 
Lisle Baker, Ward Alderman, Ward Seven
137 Suffolk Road

617-566-3848 or 617-573-8186
